
Support	for	the	Parenting	Journey	
	

Join	WSOC	Pre‐K	teacher	Miss	
Barbara	for	this	informative,	
engaging	series!	Together	we	
will	explore	how	to	provide	a	
nurturing,	rhythmic	home	life	
for	your	child.	Through	
discussion,	reading	and	study,	
we	will	examine	how	we	can	
best	support	children’s	
development,	while	allowing	
each	to	blossom	in	his	or	her	
own	time.	
	
Please	join	us	on	campus	for	six	
sessions	designed	to	deepen	
your	understanding	of	Waldorf	Education	and	how	it	relates	to	the	
magical	journey	of	childhood.	
	
Wednesdays,	9:45‐10:30	
October	7‐	November	11,	2015	
Location:	WSOC	campus	(TBD)	
Adults	only,	thank	you!	
	
Please	sign	up	by	emailing	ahamilton@waldorfschool.com,	or	calling	
Alyssa	Hamilton	at	949‐574‐7775	ext.	203.	You	will	receive	a	
confirmation	email	with	the	designated	location	prior	to	the	beginning	
of	the	sessions.	
	
We	look	forward	to	seeing	you!	


